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Tuesday 13th February 2024 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of current Year 5 children 
 

Residential Visit 2025 
 

 
We would like to give parents/carers as much notice as possible regarding next year’s residential trip 
to Robinwood as the earlier we book, the better the price. Also, this gives more time for parents to 
pay and prepare for the trip. 
 
 
The residential trip will take place from Wednesday 26th February – Friday 28th February 2025. 
Residential visits enrich the curriculum and can have a huge impact on a child’s progress and 
personal development; they offer new and exciting challenges and by living with their peers and 
working together in a team environment, they help develop independence, confidence and an ability 
to recognise strengths and weakness in a constructive way.  
 
 

Charlestown believes in the value of these experiences and supports the cost of all visits as much as 

possible. The total cost of the trip for Year 5 is £17,995. The school can pay some of this but needs a 

minimum of £12,000 in parental contributions to enable this trip to go ahead. The contribution per 

child to attend is £200. Please be aware, if insufficient donations are provided, the trip would not be 

able to go ahead. 

 

In order to gauge interest, we ask that parents complete the slip below and return to school by Friday 
16th February 2024. Once confirmed we will open payments on School Spider from Friday 16th 
February 2024. A deposit payment of £20 must be paid to secure your child’s place by Monday 26th 
February 2024. The remaining amount can be paid by instalments by December 2024, 10 monthly 
instalments of £18. 
 
In case of any financial difficulty, please contact our School Business Manager, Sarah Bailey in 
confidence on bailey.s@charlestown.manchester.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Miss. Boocker & Mrs. Peters 

http://www.charlestown.manchester.sch.uk/
mailto:bailey.s@charlestown.manchester.sch.uk


 

 

 

 

 

 

Robinwood Educational Visit February 2025 
 
 

Expression of interest form to be returned by Friday 16th February 2024 
 

Please complete the short form below 
 

• I am interested in my child attending the above visit next year  [   ] 
 

• I understand that I must pay a deposit of £20 to secure a place for my child by  [   ] 
 

• I am NOT interested in my child attending the above visit next year [   ] 
 

 
Child/s name:…………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Parent/Carer name:……………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed:………………………………………..Parent/Carer             Date:…………………………… 
 
 
 


